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NEWSLETTER
December 2018

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE — JOHN D’ADDARIO

Brother Knights,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! Thank you for your participation in all activities in 2018.
Council 5073 has been so fortunate to have dedicated, caring members who give of themselves
daily.

Our Advent season starts on December 2, and this is a chance to get involved one more time by
reaching out to those less fortunate in our community.

There are many opportunities for Knights to share talents and gifts by donating time and money.

Here are some examples:

    Volunteer to serve meals over the Christmas season
    Participate in Area Food Drives 
    Give to the Christmas Projects in your Parish
    Donate

Together, we can be the example by opening our hearts to share the joy of the season.

Vivat Jesus!
John D’Addario

Msgr. J. C.
Warren

http://www.kofc5073.ca
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to our Brother Knights
who are celebrating their special
day during the month of
December

Joseph Acosta
Renald St. Aubin

Jeff Cuzen
Rev. Edward DeBono
Raymond Francoeur

Andres Gabrielli
Joseph Oreskovic

John Pickard
Javier Rubatto

Robert O’Connor, Sr.
David Stanga

Daniel Stevens
Henry Valcheff

Tom Vermeltfoort

TO OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS
AND THEIR WIVES
WHO CELEBRATE

THEIR ANNIVERSARIES
IN DECEMBER!

James and Elizabeth Csordas
Rocco and Annabelle DeVito

Rocco and Laura Galliani
Peter and Isata Kaindaneh

Paul and Margaret LaFontaine
Thomas and Pat O’Brien

Steward and Shirley Schulhauser

NOTICE OF MOTION

To proceed with the 2020 Cash Calendar project

The 2018 Cash Calendar project was a huge success for
the Council and the Halton Columbus Charities. We sold
1,150 Calendars of the 1,200 printed and raised over
$10,000 for charity and approximately $5,000 for the
Council.

This program has an exposure to the Council of up to
$15,000. The main project costs are the calendar
production of $5,400. and the Cash Prizes of $8,530.
(total of $13,930). A breakeven point is raising $5,930.
from sponsor ads and selling 400 Calendars (at $20 per
calendar), producing a total revenue of $13,930. The
2018 Cash Calendar project raised approximately
$8,000. from sponsor ads and sold 1,150 calendars.

The motion made at the November 12 general meeting
was to proceed with the 2020 Cash Calendar project. 

This motion will be voted on at our December General
Meeting on Monday, December 10, 2018.

"SOCK IT TO ME"

Winter is fast approaching, and with your help we can
provide warm socks to those less fortunate in the area.

Please bring pairs of warm, new socks to our General
Meeting on Monday, December 10, 2018. 7:30 p.m.

At one point during the meeting I will ask you to

"SOCK IT TO ME"

THANK YOU!
GK JOHN
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Prayer Requests

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for
the needs of our Brother Knights and their
families.

The Brooks family Stephanie Catena
Mario Colaianni Riccardo Colaianni
Angela DeVito Marta DeVito
Helen Diesbourg John Diesbourg
Steve Doherty Father Hodara 
Michelle Iliescui Muriel Kenney
The Lafontaine Family Paul Lafontaine
Rick Lomas Ignatius Macdonald
Father Ray Modeski Nazareth Family
Patrica O’Brien Bill O’Riordan 
Deborah Roussy Leo Samson
John Schunk Gary Smith
Marlene Spencer Deacon Rob Thomas

PRAYER IN TIME OF NEED

Lord Jesus, you came into the world to heal our
infirmities and to endure our sufferings. You went
about healing all and bringing comfort to those in
pain and need.

We come before you now in this time of need asking
that you may be the source of our strength in body,
courage in spirit and patience in pain.

May we join ourselves more closely to you on the
Cross and in your suffering that through them we
may draw our patience and hope.

Assist us and restore us to health so that united
more closely to our family, the Church, we may give
praise and honour to your name. Amen.

HALTON COLUMBUS CHARITIES

The Halton Columbus Charities contribute to Burlington
local charities on behalf of K of C Council 5073.

Each year, we create a distribution plan of local
charities to which we plan to contribute, share that plan
in the first quarter of the calendar year and ask the
Council's approval.

This year, we are asking for your input early to
authorize the 2019 plan.

Please share your thoughts, preferably by email, with
any board member or simply send them  to me, and I
will share them with the board.

Last year’s plan included:

St. Vincent de Paul
McMaster Children’s

Hospital
Healing Mass
Pilgrimage to Martyrs’

Shrine
Arthritis Society
Carpenter Hospice
Compassion Society
Catholic Child Education

Fund
St. Raphael’s Bible Camp

Food Bank in Burlington
Retrouville
PRAISE
Shifra Homes
Food 4 Kids
Nelson Youth Centre
Basketball Free Throw
Special Olympics
Tiny Saints
High School awards (3)
Strike Out Cancer,

Burlington

Any associated administrative costs.

This year, the board is (also) considering:

Elementary School Awards
Sponsorship for TV Mass for

Elderly and Shut-Ins
Parkinson Society,

Burlington
Habitat for Humanity

Children’s Programs at
St. John’s and
St. Paul’s

Yellow Bench for Mental
Health

Once we get the full list of organizations our members
wish to support, the board will balance what funds are
available.

Thank you in advance for your input.

John Bennett
416.522.5117 or jdcbennett@gmail.com
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Knights of Columbus - 2018 Cash Calendar

OCTOBER 2018 Winners

Date Ticket Winner Prize

1 3256 J&V Enright $20

2 3460 Susan Tan $20

3 3332 Petra Akeson $20

4 3367 Paul Waters $20

5 4063 Loriann Ferguson $50

8 3598 Carlo Calilung $20

9 3573 George Magur $20

10 3766 Betty O’Marra $20

11 3911 Jenifer Greenlee $20

12 3203 Harry Briggs $50

15 3725 Wendy Hofman $20

16 3855 Pat McKee $20

17 3257 P&K Enright $20

18 3481 Robert Grenier $20

19 3407 Lucy Kowalewski $50

22 3405 Jenny McIninch $20

23 3102 Charles Vitanztt $20

24 3856 Dolores Birnie $20

25 3388 Al MacIntosh $20

26 4013 Jack Segaert $50

29 3445 John Esposto $20

30 3319 Shirley Robinson $20

31 3171 Daniel Manley $20

Thanksgiving 3089 Brad May $150

Date of Draw: October 31, 2018

Drawn by: Gerry Kelly

Witnessed by: Jere Hartnett and
 Tom O’Brien

Recorded By: John Bennett

KOLUMBUS CLUB

We have been reviewing all aspects of our Council
during the last few months, and at the last General
Meeting Tom Flannery, President of the Kolumbus Club,
gave us insight into the status of the hall.

Basically, we are losing money on the hall and in the
next 12 months we will be in bad shape.

We would like to have a special meeting dedicated to
discussion about the Hall operation. Please save the
date on your calendar of

Tuesday, January 15, 7:30 pm. 

We will have a presentation outlining our current
situation and options for discussion.

Please confirm your attendance with an email to
the Grand Knight at jdaddario2@cogeco.ca.

Br. Knight Ewart Harris
Knights of Columbus
Family Fraternal Benefits Advisor

416.559.4071
or by email: ewart.harris@kofc.org
or by mail:
Knights of Columbus
142 Ulster Drive, Oakville, ON   L6L 3P2

mailto:ewart.harris@kofc.org
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The Calgary Stampeders took the
trophy west!

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
 UPDATE – 2019 DUES

There are a few updates on 2019 membership dues.

As we continue to focus on making our council accessible for
new members, the Council Executive has approved a
decrease of $10.00 to the Regular Member rate. The Council
will also absorb the State per capita increase for Regular
Members.

The 2019 dues rates are as follows:

Regular Members $65.00
Honorary Member $26.30
Honorary Life, Clergy and Disabled members continue to
be exempt from dues.

Please note your 2019 1st notice will be emailed to you in the
next few days.

How you can pay your dues:

• By cheque – mailed or hand delivered to the hall.
• In person – you can pay with cash, cheque, credit card,

or debit at any council/executive meeting.
• Online – send me an email and I will send you a link to

pay securely online (credit or debit) via Square.

Please email me at greg.huckle@outlook.com if you have
any questions.

KEEPING CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS

As we enter the 2018 Christmas Season it is important
to remember the reason for the season:  Keeping Christ
in Christmas.

On Sunday, December 2, Council 5073 will have a
Knights of Columbus float in the Burlington Santa Claus
parade with the theme of Keeping Christ in Christmas.

In the past, this event has been viewed by over 6,000
spectators along the parade route and over 24,000 on
Cogeco Televison.

Following this year’s parade and daily until the 25th of
December, our Facebook site will publish a special
message to Keep Christ in Christmas. We hope it
reaches an audience of over 21,000. We are
endeavouring to spread the message of the good news
of the arrival of Christ.

The Council will also be using its Instagram and Twitter
site and a section of the Council’s website to spread the
good news of the Christmas Season

Click on this link or Copy it into your browser for more
information:

http://kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/photo-gallery.asp?ID
=8622&CNO=5073

Tim Salisbury

2018 GREY CUP PARTY

http://kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/photo-gallery.asp?ID=8622&CNO=5073
http://kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/photo-gallery.asp?ID=8622&CNO=5073
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Gerry Kelly

Council 5073 Knights gathered on November 12 to
recognize merits of service and membership to seven
council members. They represent 383 years of
membership and services to the Council and to the
Knights – we honour and celebrate them.
Congratulations to the following Brothers:

Br. Ron Milne 50 Years
Br. Jere Hartnett 50 Years
Br. John Boyd 51 Years (Picture not available)
Br. Tom O’Brien 52 Years
Br. Robert Benn 56 Years(Picture not available)
Br. Gerry Kelly 56 Years
Br. Roger Cloutier is the last of our founding members
of Council 5073 and he has been a Knight for 68 Years
(Picture not available)

The Bingo Project is the Council’s singe largest
fundraiser. Representing 50 years of Service to the
Bingo Project, we honour:

Br. Gerry Kelly 25 Years
Br. Jude Malone 25 Years

Jere Hartnett

Robert Milne

Thomas O’Brien

Jude Malone
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A rapt audience.

Members of Council attended
the annual Dinner.

KofC Members follow the
veterans in the parade.

KNIGHTS’ MONTHLY MOMENTS

TRIVIA NIGHT

DINNER WITH BISHOP CROSBY
November 7

ST. PATRICK’S FALL BREAKFAST
November 4

Brother Knights from Council 5073 hosted and served a
delicious breakfast with all the fixings on Sunday,
November 4 after the 9 a.m. and 11 a.m. Masses in the
St. Patrick’s Parish Hall to the members of the
St. Patrick’s parish community.

A good time was had by all and special thanks and
appreciation go to all the Brother Knights who helped
out.

DEGREE INSTALLATIONS
October 30

(L to R) Br. Ray Francoeur sponsored Br. Mark Herod to
the Formation Degree (2nd). Br. William McCarthy and
GK John came out to St. Margaret Mary in Hamilton to
add their support.

November 27

At Mary Mother of God church in Oakville, we welcomed 10
new Knights including Fr. Francis (missing from photo),
Pastor of St. Raphael’s. DGK Rocco DeVito (centre) lead the
Church Drive and he is supported by Br. Rohan
(Membership), GK John (right), Chancellor Michael and FS
Greg (left).

We welcome a father and son (photo on right) who were
among the new members installed.

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE



COUNCIL CONTACT INFORMATION

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE
2018-2019

COUNCIL COMMITTEES
2018-2019

PARISH ROUND
TABLE

COORDINATORS

CHAPLAIN
Fr. Roshan D’Souza
St. Raphael’s Parish

GRAND KNIGHT
John D’Addario

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

CHANCELLOR
Michael Mark
905.333.3623

RECORDER
Paul Harper
905.333.9191

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Greg Huckle

289.242.8734

TREASURER
Jim Csordas
905.681.2075

LECTURER
Mario Carr
905.580.3472

ADVOCATE
Dennis Roy

905.681.0611

WARDEN
Luke Oko
905.637.6826

INSIDE GUARD
Tim Salisbury

416.528.6532

OUTSIDE GUARD
Alan Benoit

HONORARY OUTSIDE
GUARD

John Pickard
905.336.0076

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR
Tom O’Brien
289.337.4540

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR
Henry Valchef

905.639.4085

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR
Ray Francoeur

289.700.6342

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Vic Lefebvre
905.330.3545

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS
CLUB

President
Tom Flannery
289.259.3284

HALTON COLUMBUS
CHARITIES

President
Paul LaFontaine
905.681.6140

SERVICE PROGRAMS

Service Program Director
Colin Pye
905.632.4965

Community Director
TBA

Faith Director
Henry Valcheff
905.639.4085

Family Director
TBA

Life Director
Jude Malone
905.681.7603

St. John the Baptist
Office: 
905.634.2485

Cam Johnson
905.467.7291

St. Patrick
Office: 
905.632.6114

Tom Vermelfoort
905.634.4812
Frank Hartman
905.634.1260

St. Paul the Apostle
Office: 
905.332.5115

Frank Miele
416.606.0436

St. Raphael
Office: 
905.637.2346

Rocco DeVito
905.637.1220

In Service to One, in Service to All



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 December 2018 
1

2

Burlington
Santa Claus
Parade with
KofC float

3
Executive
Meeting
7 p.m.

4 5
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.
Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

6 7 8

9 10
General
Meeting
7.30 p.m.

11
Halton
Columbus
Charities Mtg.
7 p.m.

Midnight Bingo
9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

12
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

13 14 15

16 17
Kolumbus Club
Mtg.
7:00 p.m.

18 19
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.
Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

20
Twilight Bingo
3:45 p.m. to
6 p.m.

21 22

23 24 25 26
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

27
Prayer Cenacle
6:30 p.m.

28 29

30 31

www.novalis.ca

In Service to One, in Service to All

http://www.novalis.ca

